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CTV Board Members

CTV Officers 2015

SCOTT WHEELER  
Board Member (Term 13/15)

wheelfs@gmail.com

u

DON WELLS
Board Member (Term 5)

dfw73vette@att.net

u

DAVID GILL  
IPP (Term 15/16)

dogill80@sbcglobal.net

u

JIM FORSYTH
Board Member (Term 15/16)

carnut817@yahoo.com
u

ROBERT GEYER
Jr. Board Member (Term 15/16)

geyerdrill@aol.com

DONALD HICKMAN: President
donaldlhickman@sbcglobal.net

u

JO ANNE SMITH: Vice President
josmith619@gmail.com

u

MICHELLE AGGAS: Secretary
mlaggas@gmail.com

u

 RALEY SMITH: Treasurer
rsmith1203@att.net

u

 GLENDA McMAHAN: NCCC Governor
glenda-gm@att.net

u

 DOUG McMAHAN: Webmaster
macsvettes@att.net

www.cowtownvettes.org

u

PAUL JACKSON: Newsletter Editor 
CTV_Newsletter@yahoogroups.com

Becky Clark
Membership / Welcome Chairperson
ctv-membership@yahoogroups.com

Dalton & Connie Wharton
2008 Black Convertible

NEW MEMBERS

Hello my fellow 
Cowtown Mem-
bers and Guests.

First, I hope everyone had 
a very Merry Christmas and 
will have a Happy New Year.  

Second, I look forward to 
serving as the Club’s Presi-
dent for 2015 and working 
with the 2015 Officers and 
Board Members.

Many thanks to Carlanne 
and her helpers for the great 
Christmas party at the Radis-
son.  What a difference a year 
makes weather wise.  I get 
cold just thinking about last 
December’s ice and cold tem-
peratures.

Several very important com-
mittee chairs remain to be 
filled and we start the year 
with many returning vet-
eran chairs and co-chairs.  If 
you have interest in serving 
the club in a particular area 
please let me know.

Cowtown offers a variety of 
activities for its members and 
the more you participate the 
more you will enjoy the club 
and other members.  It is our 
members that make Cowtown 
a great club.

Donald Hickman
President
donaldlhickman@sbcglobal.net

PRESIDENT’S REPORT

MEMBERSHIP REPORT

January 2015
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

February 2015
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

Bold italic type denotes CTV events * Denotes required attendance and participation for 100%er Award eligibility

Bold italic type denotes CTV events * Denotes required attendance and participation for 100%er Award eligibility
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Dog Biscuit 
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           bot items x= -3.9081  y= -2.434 in

 The Day the Music Died 
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CTV Committees 2014
CTV Committees 2015 CTV Committees 2015

AUDIT

Kim West: Chairperson

kdcwest@sbcglobal.net

u
CAR SHOW

Jaxk Gandy: Chairperson

jgandy55@att.net

Fred Procter: Co-Chairperson

u
CHARITIES

Jane Buehler: Chairperson

buehler8721@gmail.com

Cory Armes: Co-Chairperson

u
CTV CRUISER

Donald Hickman: Chairperson

donaldlhickman@sbcglobal.net

u
EQUIPMENT

Donald Littlefield: Chairperson

 z06don@gmail.com

u
LOGO MERCHANDISE

Karen Watson: Chairperson

rickandkaren@mindspring.com

u
MEMBERSHIP/WELCOME

Becky Clark: Chairperson

dcbc5356@charter.net

Donna Forsythe: Co-Chairperson

u
CTV HISTORIAN

Mary Pittman: Chairperson

marypittman@hotmail.com

MID-AMERICA

James West: Chairperson

jnk69vette@sbcglobal.net

u
NCCC EVENTS

Rick Watson: Chairperson

rickandkaren@mindspring.com

u
NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM

Kim West: Ambassador

kwest1@drhorton.com

u
NEWSLETTER

Paul Jackson: Chairperson

CTV_Newsletter@yahoogroups.com

u
NEWSLETTER DISTRIBUTION

Robert Geyer: Chairperson

geyerdrill@aol.com

u
PARLIAMENTARIAN

John Armes: Chairperson

armesgs@gmail.com

u
SOCIALS

Carlanne Hickman: Chairman

chickma101@sbcglobal.net

Pat Gill: Co-Chairperson

u
TEXAS MOTOR SPEEDWAY

Rick Garabedian: Chairperson

rgarab1@yahoo.com

Scott Wheeler: Co-Chairperson

u
TIMING

Candy Beck: Chairperson

candy.beck@sbcglobal.net

Becky Clark: Co-Chairperson

VICE PRESIDENT REPORT
 

Happy 2015!  

I am pleased to be serving as your Vice President this year and 
look forward to many exciting social events.  Plans are underway 
for a Super Bowl Party on February 1 as well as a Valentine's 
Party the next week.  Since the details are not yet finalized, these 

will be announced via the website and email.
 
We are putting together a Social Committee to help plan events throughout 
the year that reflect ideas from the membership.  I have spoken to several of 
you about participating in this committee.  We will have an initial meeting on 
Thursday, January 15, (location TBA) to discuss some ideas for events.  If you 
are interested, please contact me ASAP so I can add you to the email list.  
Here's to a great year!

Jo Anne Smith
2015 Vice President
josmith619@gmail.com

CELEBRATIONS

01/03 - Kelly Johnson
01/03 - Diane Young
01/04 - Todd  Dalton
01/10 - David Gill
01/10 - Jerry Mccormick
01/11 - Don Wells
01/11 - Ken Segel
01/12 - Carolyn Atkins
01/13 - Becky Clark
01/15 - William Nolan
01/17 - Red Greenfeder
01/17 - Barb Greenfeder
01/18 - Larry Schaapveld
01/19 - Wendy Dalton
01/20 - Ina Kennedy
01/21 - Linda Vickers
01/23 - Yvette Lewis
01/27 - Larry Hoaldridge
01/28 - Gary Monigold
01/31 - Sarah Walker

01/02 - Walt & Sharon Zschirnt
01/09 - John & Nancy Dick
01/10 - Philip & Ina Kennedy
01/28 - Jerry & Debbie Lindsey

The following members joined Cowtown during 2014.  Therefore, they are eli-
gible for Rookie of the Year for 2015:

Kurt Bruce Shirley McCormick Lance Vickers
Dustin Duey Gary Monigold Linda Vickers
Michelle Duey Joe Ratliff Norman Walker
Roger Gleason Jack Rogers Ann Walker
Ray Kaspar Billie Rogers Dalton Wharton
Denice Kaspar Brad Schneider Connie Wharton
Jerry McCormick Jason Valek

ROOKIE OF THE YEAR

2014 HOLIDAY CELEBRATION

On Saturday December 13th 2014, 
Ray and Denice Kaspar hosted a 
nice size group of Cowtown Vettes 
members for a holiday celebration 
in downtown Grapevine, Texas.

The evening started with an Ital-
ian dinner in a private room at the 
beautifully decorated "Farina's" (a 
combination restaurant and antique 
store!) on Main Street, with much 
socializing.  

We then strolled the two blocks to 
the Plaza Theater, viewing the spec-
tacular Main Street lighting decora-
tions in Grapevine, "The Christmas 
Capital of Texas!"  

The show was very entertaining 
with a terrific cast, singing a wide 
variety of holiday songs.  

I think some of our group even got in some pre-dinner shopping 
on Main Street!
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2014's Cowtown Cruiser Program 
concluded with 12 participants all 
achieving Gold Level.  

The top three competitors were:
	

1st Place:  Doc Lambert (310 points)
2nd Place:  Robert and Cydnie Geyer (270 points)
3rd Place:  Carol Savage (187 points)
  
The remaining Gold Level participants were:

Donald and Carlanne Hickman (162 points)
Mary Pittman and William Nolan (123 points)
Doug McMahan (102 points)
Glenda McMahan (99 points)
John and Nancy Dick (93 points)

Congratulations to all and thank you for partici-
pating.

Twenty-two photos showing “What I Saw Along 
the Way” were submitted for the Cruiser Photo 
Contest and Cowtown members voted for their 
favorite at the November meeting.  The winning 
entries are on this months cover. Thank you to 
everyone that submitted photos.  They can be 
viewed on the website.

The 2015 Cruiser Competition begins January 
1st.  New cruiser packets are available electroni-
cally or in paper form.  The Cowtown Cruiser 
Program was started in 2005 as a way to encour-
age members to get out and enjoy their Cor-
vettes.  The program focuses on driving your 
Vette to club, regional, and national functions 
along with capturing places you have driven on 
your own.  It can be a short trip to see the coun-
tryside and enjoy lunch with friends or a longer 
cruise to places you might not consider seeing 
on your own.  Points are awarded for capturing 
you, your Vette, and the places you went over 
the course of the year.  These points determine 
the year’s Top Cruisers.
  Even if you are not capturing cruiser points 
you can still participate in the Annual Cruiser 
Photo Contest by taking interesting or unique 
photos of your Corvette at places you have 

visited over the year.  It is al-
ways interesting to see what 
Cowtown members “Saw 
Along the Way”.

To make the 2015 Cruiser 
Program a success, we need 
members to suggest places to go and to spon-
sor cruises for the coming year.  You get FIVE 
points for sponsoring a cruise!  These cruises 
can be just short half-day or all day trips for 
lunch, dinner, special events, shopping, or just 
seeing something unique.  If you have a destina-
tion in mind we can help you plan a 
route.  

Remember to check the 

Cruiser Schedule 

for upcoming cruises and any last minute chang-
es.  Suggestions for improving the program are 
always welcome.

Cruiser shirts for 2015 will be available to order 
at the January meeting or you can email me (see 
below) with the size and color you need. You 
are NOT required to have a Cruiser shirt to par-
ticipate in the Cruiser competition.
  
If you have never participated in this activity 
I will be happy to help you and explain some 
of the rules to get you started.  Photo albums 
from past years are available for viewing.  Once 
you get started it often becomes an adventure 
to travel the back roads to see the sights and 
capture those points.  Always remember that 
SAFETY comes first!  No point is worth causing 
damage to your car or yourself.  

  Happy Cruising!!!

COWTOWN CRUISER 2014 CRUISER PHOTO CONTEST

Carlanne Hickman
2015 Cruiser Chairperson
chickma101@sbcglobal.net

More photos can be found 
on the website
Cruiser Program

http://cowtownvettes.org/CCP/cruisersch.html
http://cowtownvettes.org/CCP/Index.html
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2014 CHRISTMAS PARTY AND AWARDS BANQUET2014 CHRISTMAS PARTY AND AWARDS BANQUET

More photos can be found 
on the website 2014 CPAB

http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2014/120614-CPAB-P1.html
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Thanks to everyone who brought toys to our Christmas party to donate to Toys for Tots.  A check 
from our charity fund was also presented to provide even more toys for children this year. 

Here are the lucky winners for our 50/50 this year:

January Raley Smith July Lance Vickers
February Don Wells August David Gill
March Bob Stage September Norman Walker
April Laura Stephens Randell October James West
May Marsha Alton November Robert Geyer
June Sylvia Hoaldridge December Donna Forsythe

We provided our time and donations to the following organizations in 2014:  Fisher House, National 
Kidney Foundation, Susan G. Komen Race for the Cure and the Komen 3 Day Walk, Tarrant Area 
Food Bank, Don’t Forget to Feed Me Pet Food Program, Toys for Tots and the Cook Children’s Christ-
mas party.   

Thanks to all for your support to our charity efforts!  
We do make a difference!

CHARITY UPDATE WEBMASTER

With year-end and the New Year be-
ginning, there are lots of changes 
on our website.  Besides the normal 
page updates to the calendars, of-
ficers, committee chairs, new event 
pages, etc. every standing page also 

will have our 40th CTV logo replaced with our 
normal CTV logo. 
 
Since the time that I prepared my November 
Webmaster report, we have only had one social 
event which was posted; the Annual Christmas 
Party and Awards Banquet.  There was a holiday 
event on the 13th however at this time I haven’t 
received any photos.  Many thanks to William 
Nolan and Mary Pittman for the photos at the 
banquet.
 
Beginning in 2015, there will be a Social Media 
Committee (chaired by the webmaster) which is 
soliciting volunteers to assist in promoting Cow-
town thru social media, primarily Facebook.  
This activity entails more than just activity on 
smartphones or tablets; it will require some 
computer activity – if you have any questions 
around it, please contact me.
 
We do continue to maintain a couple of dozen 
email distribution lists for various functions 

beyond the All Member list (CTV-ALL) and the 
Officer list (CTV-EO).  If you have questions 
around the distribution lists, getting yourself 
added to any specific one, etc. then please get 
in touch with me. If you change your email ad-
dress, mailing address, your Vettes, etc., please 
let membership know so that your information 
can be updated. If by chance you are not re-
ceiving the CTV-All emails then your correct 
email address must not be in the system; contact 
us. Send all email and address updates to: ctv-
membership@yahoogroups.com.  When you are 
added to a list, you will receive an email asking 
you to confirm and join – you MUST accept this 
in order to be added to the list and you won’t 
receive club emails; ; the invite will eventually 
time-out as well.
 
Please don’t hesitate to shout if you have sugges-
tions, questions or comments about your Club’s 
website and/or Facebook account. Likewise if 
you find any pages that have issues or if there is 
something you would like to see or things you 
dislike; after all this is your website and I am 
only the caretaker of YOUR website.

Doug McMahan
2014 CTV Webmaster
macsvettes@att.net

Jane Buehler
Charities Chairperson

Where do I get the paint to match my car?

I recently acquired some parts for my car that needed to be painted.  The parts were too big to be 
painted with the small touch up paint you can obtain from the dealers parts department but not so 
large that they needed to be taken to an auto body shop where they charge big $.

I went to the English Color and Supply, Inc. located at 7820 College Cir., North Richland Hills, TX 
76180 and spoke with the lady behind the counter.  With the paint code for my vehicle she was able 
to mix up a small amount of matching paint.  They were even able to load the paint in an aerosol 
can for a total price of just over $13.00.  Not bad.

English Color and Supply provided instructions on what steps I needed to take to paint my parts 
and carry a full line of auto paint and polishing supplies.  Additionally, they have several locations 
throughout the metroplex including 8303 Camp Bowie West, Fort Worth, TX 76116.  

TECH TIP        from Donald Hickman
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SW Region Clubs

BRAZOS RIVER CORVETTE CLUB (BRCC)
Granbury, TX • SW-540

u

CEN-TEX CORVETTE CLUB (CTCC)
Waco, TX • SW-200

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF OKLAHOMA CITY (CCOC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-468

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF TEXAS (CCT)
Dallas, TX • SW-074

u

CORVETTE OWNERS ASSOCIATION  
OF SOUTH TEXAS (COAST)
San Antonio, TX • SW-143

u

COWTOWN VETTES (CTV)
Fort Worth, TX • SW-055

u

EAST TEXAS CORVETTE CLUB (ETCC)
Lufkin, TX • SW-577

u

LONGHORN CORVETTE CLUB (LCC)
Austin, TX • SW-207

u

MID-COAST CORVETTE CLUB (MCCC)
Lake Jackson, TX • SW-170

u

NORTH TEXAS VETTES (NTV)
Fort Worth, TX • SW-555

u

OKLAHOMA CITY CORVETTE CLUB (OCCC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-131

u

SAN JACINTO CORVETTE CLUB (SJCC)
Houston, TX • SW-063

u

SUN CITIES CORVETTE CLUB (SCCC)
Albuquerque, NM • SW-085

u

TEXAS COMPETITION  
CORVETTE CLUB (TCCC) 
McGregor, TX • SW-569

u

TEXAS CORVETTE  
MOTORSPORTS CLUB (TCMC)

Houston, TX • SW-568
u

TEJAS VETTES (TV)
Plano, TX • SW-163

u

TEXAS OUTLAWS CORVETTE CLUB (TOCC)
Graham, TX • SW-198

u

TIN HALL TOYS (THT)
Santa Fe, TX • SW-392

u

TULSA VETTE SET (TVS)
Tulsa, OK • SW-248

100%er Qualification begins in January

This is just a reminder that qualifying for the 
100%er Award begins with the January meeting.

  The bylaws state the qualifications as follows:

A 100%’er AWARD is presented annually to each 
couple or single who attends at least 11 of 
12 monthly membership meetings and a Club 
event at least 9 of 10 months, February through 
November. 

The Club event to be considered for this award 
each month will be announced and designated 
each month in the Club Newsletter. 

Attendance at a concurrent NCCC event or 

Corvette related event pre-designated by the 
Elected Officers will be accepted in lieu of this 
requirement. 

In all cases, the eligible Club event(s) will be 
designated in the newsletter with an asterisk (*). 

For couples, this can be a joint venture and credit 
is given if just one attends the meeting or event. 

This award is presented at an Awards Banquet.

GOVERNOR’S THOUGHTS

2015 SANTIONED COMPETITION SCHEDULE
DATE LOCATION EVENT CLUB

TBD Your Club Nat'l Club Website Contest - Contest Opens Nat'l

2/27-28 St Louis, MO NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat'l

TBD Your Club Nat'l Newsletter Contest - 1st Issue DUE Nat'l

3/7? DFW TBD?

SWR Awards Banquet, host: TBD

SWR

Banquet Registration Deadline: TBD (post-
marked)
Hotel Deadline TBD  (block will be released)
Hotel Room & Info $TBD + tax
Evening Meal Menu

3/8? DFW TBD? SWR GOVERNOR'S MEETING - TBD AM at TBD SWR
3/14-15 

TBD 1st CHOICE - SWR Fundraiser - 10 LS Autocrosses ETCC

3/28/2029
Bryan / College Sta-

tion, TX
1st CHOICE - 4 High-Speed Time Trials CMCT

4/11-12 Waco, TX
1st CHOICE - 7 LS Autocrosses 
1st CHOICE - 7 LS Autocrosses

CTCC / 
MCCC

4/18-19 Mineral Wells, TX
1st CHOICE - 7 LS Autocrosses 
1st CHOICE - 7 LS Autocrosses

CTV / 
CCT(BRCC)

4/24-25 St Louis, MO NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat'l

5/2-3? 
pending

TBD 1st CHOICE - ? LS Autocrosses LCC

5/8,9-10 Hallett, OK

Driving School / Track Day (non-sanctioned) 
Friday the 8th Lapping Sessions available 
1st CHOICE - 7 High-Speed Events 
1st CHOICE - 7 High-Speed Events

SWR / THT

5/23-24
OKC, OK 1st CHOICE - 7 Autocross Events

OCCC
Noble, OK 1st CHOICE - Drags @ Thunder Valley in 

Noble, OK

6/6-7 Waco, TX
1st CHOICE - 7 LS Autocrosses CTCC
1st CHOICE - 5 LS Autocrosses ?

6/27-28
OKC, OK 1st CHOICE - 7 LS Autocrosses TVS

Sheriff's Facility 1st CHOICE - 7 LS Autocrosses SCCC

13-Jun Mansfield, TX 1st CHOICE - Spring Scramble, Car Show, 
Funkhana & 2 Rallyes

CTV
(BRCC / CCT)

6/13? TBD SWR GOVERNOR'S MEETING - 7 PM @ TBD SWR
6/14? Ft Worth, TX? 1st CHOICE - 7 LS Autocrosses TOCC

6/TBD Your Club Nat'l Newsletter Contest - Final Issue DUE Nat'l

7/TBD Your Club Nat'l Club Website Contest - Step 1 Deadline Nat'l

7/TBD Your Club Nat'l Club Website Contest - Step 2 Deadline Nat'l

8/22-27 Lake Harmony, PA NATIONAL CONVENTION 2015 
& NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat'l

8/27 Lake Harmony, PA
Newsletter & Website Contest Winners An-
nounced Nat'l

9/11-12 St Louis, MO NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat'l

Happy New Year! 

Cowtown had a great 2014 and 2015 
looks to be just as active. Cowtown 

renewed 160+ members. We must be doing some-
thing right to have most of our members to return.

Our competitors for 2014 who received an award 
at our annual awards banquet were:

Concours Carol Savage
Funkana Robert Geyer

Carlanne Hickman and 
Donna Forsythe (tie)

Ralley Robert Geyer
Glenda McMahan

Drags Doc Lambert
Speed events Doc Lambert 

Carlanne Hickman
Cowtown’s Top Competitor

Doc Lambert

People who received travel awards were: Donna 
and Jim Forsythe, Carlane and Donald Hickman,
Doc Lambert, Doug and Glenda McMahan, 

Bob and Cindy Morri-
son, Fred Proctor and 
Tony Sokolski.
Doc Lambert missed 
our dinner because he 
was still out racking up 
those National points to finish #13 in nation, with 
his sidekick Mary Anne Kolb who finished # 7. 

Make sure you congratulate these people, they 
work hard and do a great job of representing Cow-
town Vettes.

Remember you can register for 2015 NCCC con-
vention, which will be in Lake Harmony, PA in 
the Pocono’s Mountains August 22-27. Convention 
always has lots of things for everyone to enjoy!

You can find the 2015 Southwest Region Schedule 
posted in the LowDown. Remember, there are 
events other than racing available for your fun.

Looking forward to a full new year with America’s 
sports car, the Corvette,
Glenda

Glenda McMahan
2015NCCC Governor 
glenda-gm@att.netComplete schedule and flyers for these events can be found at 

Southwest Region Schedule

Jo Anne Smith
2015 Vice President
josmith619@gmail.com

http://www.corvettesnccc.org/WebSite2012.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/nationalmeetings.htm
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/Newsletter2012.html
http://www.ncccswregion.org/2014/SWR-Awards-Bqt-2013.pdf
http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2014/051714_NCCC-I.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/nationalmeetings.htm
http://www.hallettracing.net/
http://www.ncccswregion.org/2014/OK-THUNDER_2014_LAPPING_SESSIONS.pdf
http://www.ncccswregion.org/2014/OK-THUNDER_2014_LAPPING_SESSIONS.pdf
http://www.ncccswregion.org/2014/OK-THUNDER_2014_LAPPING_SESSIONS.pdf
http://www.ncccswregion.org/2014/OK-THUNDER_2014_LAPPING_SESSIONS.pdf
http://www.okthunder.com/
http://www.okthunder.com/
http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2014/061414_CTV-I.html
http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2014/061414_CTV-I.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/Newsletter2012.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/WebSite2012.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/WebSite2012.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/Convention2014.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/Convention2014.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/nationalmeetings.htm
http://ncccswregion.org/schedule.html
http://ncccswregion.org/schedule.html
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COWTOWN VETTES MARKETPLACECOWTOWN VETTES CARS & PARTS

CTV Logo  
Merchandise

Hello everyone. Welcome to the Logo Merchandise store. 
There are lots of great things for sale with the Cowtown logo 
on them. Here’s just a sampling of some of the things we have 
for sale:
Caps...............................................................................$  7.50
Visors.............................................................................$  7.50
Sweatshirts....................................................................$20.00  
  (2XL and up slightly higher)

Long Sleeve T-shirts......................................................$15.00 
  (2XL and up slightly higher)

Short Sleeve T-shirts.....................................................$13.00
Men’s & Women’s Long Sleeve Denim Shirts.............$25.00
Polo shirts. All different styles......................................$25.00

(Please note that on all shirt orders,  
2XL and up sizes are slightly higher)

If you want your name added to your shirt,  
it’s only $3 more!

Or if you want a Cowtown logo or a certain year  
Corvette on one of your own shirts it’s only $5!

Name tags....................................................................$  12.00
We also have stickers, patches, koozies, and tumblers (only 
two of these left!)

So stop by the Logo table before and after the meeting to place 
your order. You’ll get your order by the next meeting.
Thanks! Karen Watson 

Logo Merchandise Chairperson
rickandkaren@mindspring.com
817-232-3871

 James West
Mid America Chairperson
jnk69vette@sbcglobal.net • 817-249-2855

“�I can get you Corvette parts 
from a major Corvette parts 
supplier for 10% off and  
free shipping.”

1/
20

15

WHO DOES WHAT

BILL BUEHLER • 817-45PLANS
PROFESSIONAL DESIGN

www.45plans.com
Residential & Commercial: Design, Planning –  

Stock, Custom & Remodel

u HOME DESIGN AND PLANNING u

Current club members enjoy a FREE 
“Who Does What” 

listing.  Listings renew each December.  
Contact the Editor for more info. 

DOUG McMAHAN • 817-473-3837
MAC’S DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY

www.macs.douglasmcmahan.com
General Photography, Custom Collages,  

Digital Artwork, Posters, etc.

u DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY u

DON WELLS • 817-706-9660
   BRUCE LOWRIE CHEVROLET

donwells@brucelowrie.com
Internet Manager

u AUTOMOTIVE SALES u

CRAIG MURPHY • 817-228-6595
CRAIG’S KARAOKE & DJ CONNECTION

cramrp@sbcglobal.net
DJ for All Your Party Entertainment Needs

u ENTERTAINMENT u



www. cowtownvettes.org

all correspondence should be sent to:
COWTOWN VETTES
P.O. Box 1974
Fort Worth, Texas 76101

The Cowtown Low-Down is published monthly for the members of Cowtown Vettes, and printed by LaserCopy Digital Production, Grand Prairie, Texas.
All rights are reserved. All unauthorized reproduction of artwork, photos or articles, in whole or any part thereof, is prohibited. All unauthorized use violates state and federal laws.

DO YOU HAVE A NEW ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBER OR EMAIL ADDRESS? HAVE YOU SOLD YOUR CORVETTE OR BOUGHT A NEW ONE?
If so, let Membership know so we can update your address on the various email lists. You can send any updates to Membership at: ctv-membership@yahoogroups.com.

August 22 - August 27, 2015
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/Convention2015.html
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